
CULINARY INSTRUCTOR POSITION AVAILABLE 

 

Santa Cruz Valley Union High School District in Eloy, Arizona is seeking Culinary Arts Instructor 
Position available for school year 2023-2023.  Position will remain open until filled. 
 
Santa Cruz Valley High School is a 4-day school week. We are located in Eloy, Arizona. Searching 
for an individual who will undertake a leadership role to improve and expand the Culinary Arts 
Career and Technology Education (CTE) Program. Upon successfully completing the program, 
students should be able to gain employment and/or continue additional education after they 
graduate. The Culinary Arts Program includes basic instruction in the following areas: Food 
science and food service careers are explored along with job placement skills in beginning and 
advance Culinary Arts classes. 
 
Please submit a resume and certified application (available on our website www.schuhs.org 
under the human resource tab) via email or fax to 520.466.2222.  For questions, please contact 
Elizabeth Ibarra at 520.466.2238 or email at libarra@scvuhs.org. 

 

http://www.schuhs.org/

